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Ref: FOI 13-032

vear I

Thank you for your request for information, received on 28 August 2013. You sent a list of 50
Architectural firms and asked us the following question:

“Please can | find out how much the LLDC (formerly OPLC) paid to the following architects
between the organisation’s start (in 2009) and the present?

Please also include the total paid to each architect over the timeframe.”

The London Legacy Development Corporation (Legacy Corporation) hold this information for
the Legacy Corporation and the previous legal body, the Olympic Park Legacy Company
(OPLC) from April 2010. From the founding of the OPLC May 2009 until March 2010, the
finance function was undertaken by London Development Agency (LDA). Upon the closure
of the LDA these records were transferred to the Department for Communities and Local
Government (DCLG). Details for how to contact DCLG can be found on
https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/department-for-communities-and-local-

government.

The information requested from April 2010 until July 2013 is provided in Appendix A. Please
be advised that the information includes all payments to the firms listed and these figures are
not just for the provision of architectural services. This information is also published on the

Legacy Corporation website - http://www.londonlegacy.co.uk/about-us/corporate-finances/.

If you are unhappy with our response to your request and wish to make a complaint or
request a review of our decision, you should write to:

Executive Director of Finance and Corporate Services
London Legacy Development Corporation

Level 10

1 Stratford Place

Montfichet Road

London

E20 1EJ

Please note: complaints and requests for internal review received more than two months
after the initial decision will not be handled.



If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you may appeal directly to the
Information Commissioner at the address given below. You should do this within two months
of our final decision. There is no charge for making an appeal.

Further information on the Freedom of Information Act 2000 is available from the Information
Commissioner’s Office:

Woycliffe House

Water Lane

Wilmslow

SK9 5AF

Telephone 08456 30 60 60 or 01625 54 57 45

Website www.ico.gov.uk

Yours sincerely

FOI Co-ordinator
London Legacy Development Corporation





